NEWSLETTER

4th December 2020
Our Word Of The Week next week is: Faith.

Attendance: Nursery- 92.1% Owls - 94.7% Year 1-92.1%
Year 2 - 94.7% Year 3-96% Year 4-92.1% Year 5 - 91.9%
Year 6 - 95.7% Overall: 93.8%

Holiday INSET Club: A reminder there are some places left on our INSET Holiday
Club on Monday, 4% January 2021. The full day from 8.30-4pm is £10 and includes
all crafts and activities, bookable via ParentMail. Limited places available.

Owls Food Hamper: Our Owls class have been selected to receive a food hamper
from Venner on Monday. The Venner Nutrition Box has 1 weeks-worth of
ingredients for a daily hot meal for up to 6 people, kids breakfast, snacks, vitamin
D, & both printed meal plan & recipes plus access to online recipe videos. The
ingredients are plant-based, gluten-free & milk-free. We hope you enjoy this
exciting opportunity and enjoying exploring the ingredients as a family.

Christmas Dinner Day: We will celebrate with a Christmas dinner on Wednesday,
16" December. All children are welcome to join us for this- please book via
ParentMail (£2.30 free to all children in Owls, Year 1 and 2 and Free School Meal
children). For this celebration, children may wear party hats, Christmas hats,
accessories etc.

Christmas Party Day All classes will still be celebrating with a party day, however
these will be on different days due to the demand of the hall and not mixing
bubbles. Teachers will inform you of the day via MarvellousMe. On this day
children are invited to wear party clothes/ Christmas jumpers etc.
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